
 

 

 
During the first weekend of the school holidays, five students in Years 9 and 11 travelled to 
Bundaberg to compete in the Central Queensland Schools Championship Regatta.  

Schools from Townsville down to Gold Coast also travelled to this regatta, giving our students a 
challenging and rewarding racing experience.  

The students raced very well, progressing through to 3 semi-final and 6 final events 
collectively.  The Year 9 and Year 11 quad crews both placed 3rd in their finals. Henry in Year 9 
finished in 6th place in his singles final, and Rya in Year 11 finished in 7th place for her singles 
final.  

Overall, the results achieved by the rowers reflect the hard work and dedication that they show 
towards their training. The five students that competed at this regatta, along with our other 
rowing students look forward to competing at the North Queensland Schools Championships in 
August and the Queensland Championships in September.  

Thanks to the supportive parents who assisted myself and fellow coach, Miss Georgia Crighton, at 
the regatta. 

 
Miss Phoebe Doolan 
Rowing Coach 
 
 


